
From: Harry G Seidel   
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 3:58 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; 
EllmsJr, Christopher J <Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: Concerned about the future of net metering in NH (PUC Docket DE 22-060)  

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission is about to release an Order 
concerning PUC Docket DE 22-060 on Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure. I 
understand a Settlement Agreement has been filed by the three investor-owned electric utilities, 
Clean Energy NH, Conservation Law Foundation (CLF), the Office of the Consumer Advocate 
(OCA), and the NH Hydro Association.  
 
I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement 
 

 
I have sent the same message to Governor Sununu 
 

 
Thanks for your attention and consideration, 
 

 
Harry Seidel 
Warner, NH 
 
Harry G Seidel 
 
 
www.alaeresidentialdesignnh.com 
www.prodrynh.com 
 
The Building Sector consumes nearly half (47.6%) of all energy produced in the United 
States and 75% of all the electricity produced in the U.S. is used to operate buildings, 60% 
of that comes from fossil fuels, 20% from renewables and 20% nuclear. 
 
Clearly, to reduce climate change results we must decrease use of fossil fuels and 
increase use of renewables, but ultimately we need to build more energy efficient buildings 
and retrofit our existing buildings. Saving energy is far easier than creating it.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.alaeresidentialdesignnh.com__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!RIbq1LrTSn_FYJIg3rEZrVGc5HkGhopfEA3ZiSgARgU9lC3jZGsqLwjHMT0HxZZ5mJ7u9wznJJtDdYD-tslpwPRrRyL6MtdIyQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.prodrynh.com__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!RIbq1LrTSn_FYJIg3rEZrVGc5HkGhopfEA3ZiSgARgU9lC3jZGsqLwjHMT0HxZZ5mJ7u9wznJJtDdYD-tslpwPRrRyKBBEGcnw$


 
 


